
City of Hornick 
712-874-3374  -  clerk@hornickiowa.com 

400 Main Street  -  PO Box 67 
HORNICK, IOWA 51026 

 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 
Notice is hereby given that the City Council of the City of Hornick, Iowa, will conduct a public hearing 
on June 9, 2025 at 7:00 PM at City Hall on the proposed amendment of City Code of 
Ordinances No. 2025-01. The proposed amendment removes Iowa-Nebraska State Bank and adds 
American Legion Hall Post 492 as one of the three required public posting places. 
 

ORDINANCE NO. 2025-01 
AN ORDINANCE AMENDING TITLE II, CHAPTER 6 

OF THE CODE OF ORDINANCES OF THE CITY OF HORNICK, IOWA, 
PERTAINING TO POSTING NOTICES BY AMENDING 2-6-2 

 
BE IT ENACTED BY THE CITY COUNCIL OF THE CITY OF HORNICK, IOWA: 
SECTION 1:  SECTION AMENDED. Section 2-6-2 of the Code of Ordinances of the City of Hornick, 
Iowa, is hereby referenced and amended to remain consistent with the following language as adopted 
into the Title II Policy and Administration, Chapter 6 Posting: 
Section 2-6-2 Amended (changes shown): 
2-6-2 Listing, Length of Notice.   
The three public places where public notice of Ordinances and other matters are permitted to be posted 
and are to be displayed are:   

Hornick Post Office 
American Legion Hall Post 492 

Hornick City Hall. 
The City Clerk is hereby directed to promptly post all Ordinances, amendments, and City Council 
actions after passage.  The City Clerk is directed to post all such matters not less than four (4) or more 
than twenty (20) days before the date of the election, hearing, or other action as required pursuant to 
Section 362.3 (Iowa Code) or as otherwise required by law. 

(Code of Iowa, Sec. 380.7) 
 

***** 
 
Any and all residents and interested property owners are invited and encouraged to attend this hearing at 
the time and place mentioned above and to submit comments either orally, in writing or both. For further 
information, please contact Hornick City Hall, 400 Main St., Hornick, Iowa 51026, 712-874-3374, 
clerk@hornickiowa.com 
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